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Ref. No. Date:
NOTICE

In accordance with the directive from the Ministry of Women and Child
Development (MWCD), the Ministry of Education has mandated the
observance of the “Sexual Harassment at Workplace Prevention week”. To
raise awareness and foster a safer workplace environment. Following workshop
will be held on 9" December, 2023. It aims to educate employees on preventing
and addressing sexual harassment issues in the workplace.

Workshop Details: - Date- 9" December, 2023
Time: 11;00 am
Venue: - Smart Classroom

Your participation in this workshop is crucial in promoting a culture of respect
and ensuring harassment - free workplace. All employees are encouraged to
attend and actively participate in the session.
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1. Institute Notice Board.
2. Institute Website.
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